
Dear Room 4 Families: 

The end of the school year is rapidly 
approaching with just three more months! 

Boy, has time flown by. Each child in Room 4 
has made a great amount of progress since 

the beginning of the school year. Ms. Kimber 
will be stepping out of the classroom as her 
due date approaches.  Miss Allyson will be 

our new assistant!   

The children are learning a new song this 
month: “I’ve Got Peace in My Fingers”: 

I've got peace, peace, peace in my fingers 
Watch what I can do! 
I've got peace, peace, peace in my fingers 
I'm gonna shake hands with you! 
(Repeat) 
  
I've got words, words, words in my head 
Watch what I can do! 
I've got words, words, words in my head 
I'm gonna talk thing over with you! 
(Repeat) 
  
I've got love, love, love in my heart 
Watch what I can do! 
I've got love, love, love in my heart 
I'm gonna give some to you! 
(Repeat) 
  
("Let's review!") 
I've got peace, peace, peace in my fingers 
Words, words, words in my head 
I've got love, love, love in my heart 

I'm gonna give some to you! 

Song credit: Susan Salidor 

 

School will be closed for Spring Break from March 22-26. If you are interested in 

spring break camp please see administration.  
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KINDERGARTEN FYI!  

P.E. and Music (the Montessori Bells) will be every Friday. Please ensure that your 

child wears appropriate shoes in order to participate in P.E. 

  K’s will be doing a Rainforest Unit with Ms. Sarah and a virtual field trip with Glass 

Mosaics. 

Artist of the Month : 

•  Pablo Picasso & we will explore the artwork of cubism 

 

Cultural : 

• South America (foods, musical instruments, plants) 

• Amphibians 

• Seasons 

• Parts of a frog 

 

 

FYI: 

 Room 4 will be adding two more children into our 

classroom this month.  

 Progress reports will be done at the end of this month 

and mailed out to you.  

 Please have your child wear Green on the 17th of 

March. 

 Everyone please give a farewell to Ms. Kimber and 

positive vibes as she prepares for the birth of her first 

daughter.  

 


